October 15, 2013 meeting – NAMI Grand Rapids Area
Follow-up from “Mental Illness, Treatment & Criminal Justice” and “Community Conversations on Mental Health”

NAMI President, Holly Downing, discussed upcoming events including “Hope for Recovery” workshop on Oct. 26 and “Family-to-Family Education Class” beginning in January.  

Itasca County Sheriff, Vic Williams, said that his office is making “Mental Health First Aid” training mandatory for all of his staff.  He also said that they need to implement RAPT for people leaving jail.  Lucas Thompson, jail coordinator, was not available for the meeting but we will try to find out the changes that have been made at the jail since our meeting last April.
Several issues related to mental health were identified during our “Community Conversations”.  During the meeting, we identified areas we can work on locally and people willing to be in the small groups to come up with strategies.  (* indicates lead conveners)  Groups will report process at the January 21 NAMI meeting.
I. Stigma

*Vic Williams, *Kiesler House (Amanda Okech), Jim Denny, Megan Bowen

· More speaking out by people with mental illness (peer specialists)

· Making it OK to have a mental illness – start talking and Take the Pledge

II. GAPS in treatment (early intervention)

     *Barb Norman, *Tom Gaffney, Lorna Mix, Janine Hill, Kelly Thompson, Chuck 
      & Sue Scherer

· Partnerships between primary care, mental health and chemical dependency

· Local acute care options – crisis beds for children and adults

· Increased funds for early treatment

· Looking at early intervention and smarter commitments

III.  GAPS in treatment (after contact with institutional setting)


*Audrey Moen, *Lucas Thompson, Sherry Shadley, Amanda Okech, Becky

                         Lauer, Vick Williams

· Supports after discharge from jail, hospital (step-down programs, peer supports)

· RAPT

IV.  Lack of education and understanding about mental illness


*Dan Seward, *Sherry Jokinen (Local Advisory Council – LAC)

· Forums on mental illness – ICTV, media, churches, service clubs, schools
· Increased awareness for children and teens

· More training and education for law enforcement, professionals, families, public

V.  Not enough involvement by primary care


*Barb Sanderson, *Patty Holycross, Holly Downing

· Training on mental illness for hospital staff and volunteers

· More collaboration between primary care, mental health, and chemical dependency
